
WSR 23-05-056
WITHDRAWAL OF

PREPROPOSAL STATEMENT OF INQUIRY
GAMBLING COMMISSION

[Filed February 10, 2023, 1:27 p.m.]

At the request of the petitioner, the Washington state gambling 
commission respectfully requests to withdraw WSR 22-03-069 filed on 
January 14, 2022, which requested an amendment to the existing rules 
and adoption of new rules to allow for centralized surveillance of li-
censed card rooms in Washington state.

Lisa C. McLean
Legislative and Policy Manager
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